
StAndrew`s report 2019 
 
The PCC have had several fundraising events during the year including 2 Sunday Lunches 
and a plant sale. Coffee Cake and Chat held twice a month in church is well supported by 
the local community.  
Plans for installing a Toilet and Servery in church are progressing. We now have a faculty 
from the DAC and are applying to various Fund Making bodies for help with funds. The PCC 
wishes to thank the Friends of St Andrew`s who have promised to contribute £4,500.00 
towards this project . 
The church has good contact with the Playgoup who come into church four times a year, we 
gave to the children 12 Real Easter Eggs and Advent Calenders. 
29 Shoe boxes were collected and sent to Central Asia via the Samaritans Purse scheme. 
The community Pay Back group continues to cut the churchyard grass for us using our own 
mowers and strimmers purchased earlier in the year. 
We have paid our Parish Share in full again this year and we thank the Parish Council for 
their annual grant of £1,000 
 


